
2023-2024 Returning Student Registration - Opening early June 

(Prepare now by creating your PowerSchool Parent Portal Account if you have not already 
created one.) 

For the upcoming 2023-2024 Returning Student Re-enrollment, we will use the PowerSchool 
Parent Portal to access PowerSchool Enrollment. To prepare for this, please create a parent 
portal account, if you have not already.  You will no longer need a second username, password 
and snapcode to access PowerSchool Enrollment.  All access for returning students will be 
through the Parent Portal once it opens. 

If you are not familiar with the parent portal, it is an online portal accessible anywhere on the 
web that parents can log in to and see all your children’s information in one place. In addition to 
returning student re-enrollment, you are also able to see their grades, assignments, scores, 
attendance, schedules, and school bulletins for each school your children attend. You also can 
sign up to receive email notifications from PowerSchool regarding your child. 

If you have not created your parent portal account, please contact your student's school for 
information on creating a parent portal account.  

To learn more on the parent portal, please view our Quick Start Guide and the Parent Portal FAQ 
(both are available on the website for Returning Re-enrolment at this link - 
https://www.madisoncity.k12.al.us/domain/113. 

The link for returning student registration will open early June and will close in Mid-July.  It is 
critical for all returning students to be re-enrolled prior to the closing date.  We use these 
numbers for staffing and scheduling classes.  Failure to re-enroll prior to the closing date will 
result in loss of schedules and require completion of a new student application with additional 
paperwork involved.   

 

http://cms/lib/AL50000433/Centricity/Domain/113/PowerSchool%20SIS%20Parent%20Portal%20Quick%20Start%20Guide%20MCS%20Code.pdf
https://www.madisoncity.k12.al.us/domain/113

